
 

RESPONSE TO REQUEST  

By email 

12 November 2018 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-8225 

Tony Randle  

fyi-request-8861-8b4be655@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Mr Randle 

Request for information 2018-288 

I refer to your request for information dated 12 October 2018, which was received by Greater 

Wellington Regional Council (GWRC) on 12 October 2018. You have requested the following 

information: 

“I understand that the 2011 Bus Review Report commissioned by the GWRC from MR Cagney 

(http://www.gw.govt.nz/assets/Transport/Public-transport/Wellington-City-bus-review/1.pdf) has a 

number of Appendicies that have never been published. 

Can I please have a copy of Appendicies A, B, C, D, E, F, G, H and I of the 2011 Wellington Bus 

Review ? 

If this information is held in electronic form, I would prefer it was provided in its complete and 

original electronic format.” 

 

GWRC’s response follows: 

Attached are copies of the requested appendices.  Please note that Appendix A is attached to the 

online version of the MR Cagney report to which you already have access and has therefore not 

been included. 
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If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 

an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government 

Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Angus Gabara 
General Manager, Public Transport (Acting) 

 

Attachment 


